


Thornton School Newsletter    16 June 2023 

Week 8 Term 2 

 

Congratulations to the students who received assembly awards this week.  

 Room 1 Room 2 Room 4 Room 5 Room 3 

Citizen Izabella Tealah Trevor Cohen Lilly-Jane 

Worker John Ella D Thorne Hadley Adara 

Japanese Aria Everly Trevor Shavarnna Louie 

Councillor’s Award:   Kaelin       Principal’s Award:   Ella S 

 

 
 

Ronald McDonald House 

On Friday 30 June (the last day of term) we are having a Pyjama Day to raise 

funds for families who stay at the Ronald House to support their children who 

are in hospital.  

The student leaders are putting on a brunch that children can buy. 

You can donate to wear pyjamas and/or order brunch on the Kindo app. A guide 

to using the Kindo app is on our school website. 

 

 


